
Revenue Contracts Signed – June 2011  
For your information, Superintendent Dixon or the Director of Business Services has signed the following 
revenue contracts during the month of June 2011:  
 

Revenue Contracts  

Name  Amount  Source  Description  

Duluth Public Schools Academy $25,000.00  Kenwood Facility Lease 

    

 


